
CLGA Fall AGM - Tournament Director Report   October 14, 2021


We were very fortunate to be able to run our ladies tournaments and events this year. 


The Ladies City Amateur at Carnmoney was June 21-23 and the Ladies Senior Amateur was 
held at Sirocco on August 9 and 10.  Both events were well attended, and learnings from the 
host clubs will be incorporated into our working documents over the winter. 


Next year’s City Amateur will be hosted by Earl Grey on June 20-22, and the Senior Amateur 
will be at The Hamptons Aug 8-9.  Look for the posters for these events in the spring of 2022.  


Champs ran this summer with a reduced time frame and only 12 clubs participating.  We are 
hopeful that more clubs will be open to participating in CHAMPS next year, and we encourage 
the presidents of the Ladies Sections to help the Head Pros and the GMs to understand the tee 
time commitment to participate, as it is not excessive.  You have the opportunity to play at 6 
different clubs around the city, as well as showcase your club when you host another 6 clubs.  
This means only 12 tee times for the entire season for this event.  


The Tournament of Champions, was held at Wintergreen Golf Club on September 13.  Club 
Champions from each CLGA member club were invited to play at this prestigious event, and 
the winner was Meaghan LeBlanc.



